
Good Day,
 
I have attached a collage of screenshots that have been taken off social 
media regarding the "Self-Performing Sweeping Contractor" NELTS Inc. 
I would like to bring this to your attention as this is the type of "vendor" 
you have acquired to perform your exterior services. I believe 
his actions are extremely irrational, threatening a person on a public 
forum. Also based on the email that was sent to us you can see they are 
clearly not self-performing the work they were awarded. What type of 
companies do you think they are going to attract for money they are 
trying to offer for quality work?
 
I thought it was important for you to see what kind of contractor you 
have representing their company as well as yours, on social media. 
Social media forums are a place for contractors to share information 
and ideas, not to be threatened. I would hope you take the situation 
seriously and ban this contractor from any future work. Furthermore if 
you feel as if there is another person in your organization that should 
receive this email please forward it and or provide their email address 
so I can address it accordingly . We will remain anonymous for fear of 
retaliation.
 
Thank you for your time in this matter.


